
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING, TOWN OF REDFIELD, May 14, 2019 

The public hearing of the Redfield Town Board was held on May 14, 2019 at the Redfield 

Municipal Building starting at 7:30pm.  Roll call was taken and the following board members were 

present:   

    Tanya Yerdon  - Supervisor 

    Elaine Yerdon  - Councilwoman 

    Erwin Webb  - Councilman  

    Matthew Tompkins - Councilman  

Absent:   Carla Bauer  - Councilwoman 

  

 

In addition, Susan Hough -Town Clerk, Paul Pratt -Highway Superintendent, Michael Yerdon - 

Code Enforcement Officer, Marc Christmas - Christmas & Associates, Tom Jones, Angela Kimball 

- Tug Hill Commission, and Michael Lasell - MBL Engineering, PLLC 

 

Supervisor Tanya Yerdon called the public hearing to order at 7:30pm.  This public hearing is for 

Local Law #1 of 2019 Town of Redfield Subdivision Law. 

 

Supervisor Tanya Yerdon asked for comments or questions on the Local Law#1 of 2019 

Subdivision.  Again, asked for comments or questions on the Local Law #1 of 2019, and again for  

for comments or questions on the Local Law #1 of 2019. 

 

There were no comments or questions regarding Local Law #1 of 2019 Subdivision. 

 

Motion was made by Matthew Tompkins seconded by Erwin Webb to close the public hearing at 

7:32pm. 

ADOPTED Ayes 4  T. Yerdon, E. Yerdon, E. Webb, M. Tompkins 

  Nays 0 
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Susan Hough, Town Clerk          


